
A FACTORY INC. PARTICIPATED AGAIN 
IN THIS YEAR’S CLEAN UP ACTIVITY.

WE ARE GRATEFUL TO HAVE
CONTINUOUSLY CONTRIBUTED IN THIS 
VENTURE OF “GOING SUSTAINABLE”.

ALSO, WE MAKE SURE THAT OUR 
NEW STAFFS GET TO EXPERIENCE THESE 
ACTIVITIES TOO AND WE’RE GLAD 
THAT THEY SHARE THE SAME VISION AS 
THE COMPANY WHEN IT COMES TO 
SUSTAINABILITY.

WE DEFINITELY ENJOYED THIS MONTH’S 
CLEAN UP ACTIVITY, ESPECIALLY 
SINCE WE GET TO PICK FREE SNACKS 
AND DRINKS AS A REWARD!

WE’RE DEFINITELY LOOKING FORWARD
IN JOINING THE NEXT ONE!




